
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

LEUCADIA WASTEWATER DISTRICT 
COMPOSITION OF ELECTORAL DISTRICTS FOR THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Leucadia Wastewater District (District) will hold 
public hearings concerning the COMPOSITION OF ELECTORAL DISTRICTS FOR THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS on the following dates and times: 
 

Wednesday, October 10, 2108 at 5:00 p.m. (District Board Meeting) 
Wednesday, October 24, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. (Special Board Meeting) 

Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. (District Board Meeting) 
Wednesday, January 9, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. (District Board Meeting) 

 
All meetings will be held in the Board Room at the District office located at 1960 La Costa 
Avenue, Carlsbad, CA. 
 
The purpose of October 10th and 24th hearings will be to receive public input regarding 
the composition of potential electoral district boundaries.  Following these two hearings, 
a draft map or maps of potential electoral district boundaries will be prepared and 
published for review and consideration no later than December 5, 2018.  The public 
hearings on December 12th and January 9th will be to receive public input regarding the 
draft electoral district maps.  On January 9th, after the public hearing on the draft electoral 
district maps has been held, the Board of Directors may adopt an ordinance implementing 
district-based elections for the Director positions. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearings and express opinions and/or 
submit information.   
 
DATED: October 1, 2018  
                                                                
Paul J. Bushee 
General Manager/Secretary 
Leucadia Wastewater District 


